WELCOME!

There will be No Children’s Church today.

Meeting Together In Prayer
(Weekly Church Prayer Focus)

Pray that the congregation would bear fruit in every
way and increase in the knowledge of God with
gratitude (Col. 1:9-12)

THIS WEEK
TUE .. Ladies Bible Study - 9:30 AM
FRI oo Men's Bible Study - 7 AM

NEXT SUNDAY
10:00 AM - Worship Service
Sermon Text - Haggai 1

Ministry Volunteers next Sunday
Nursery: Samantha & Evely

Children’s Church(ages 3-5): Grant & Danielle
Greeters: Lil Baker

LOOKING AHEAD

June 8: Blood Drive

June 11: First Church BBQ of the season following church
June 11: Mission Committee Meeting after barbeque
June 18: Father’s Day

June 18: Guy’s Fishing Trip

June 25: Jim Orr (with Pioneers) will be speaking

For information about the ministries listed above, please visit
CMC's website, conradmissionchurch.com or contact the
church office (406.278.3553,
conradmissionchurchmt@gmail.com).

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Chairs need to be stacked after church for the
Blood Drive on Thursday June 8th.

Please if you are able to be a Greeter on Sunday
Morning sign up. There are a lot of empty dates that
need your help. The sign-up sheet is on the gather
table. Thank you.

Pastor Josh will be gone June 13-16 teaching up at
C-N Camp so please contact an elder if you have any
pastoral needs while he gone teaching at C-N
Camp.

Mark your calendars for our First BBQ of the
season Sunday, June 11th. Main Dish provided, Last
names Starting with A-L: bring a side dish, M-Z:
bring a dessert. Also just for fun if you have an old
car bring it to church for show and tell at the
barbecue.

After the BBQ June 11th there will be a Mission
Committee Meeting.

Fishing Trip for the young men and boys of CMC
June 18th is the date. After Church we will be going to
Swift Dam to do some fishing, hiking, and swimming
weather permitting. Being Father's Day no fishing
license is required. If you have any questions regarding

this outing please contact: Josh Waldne | | [ |  EGEGzGzG

Jack Grubb | or Dustin stecl<||  EEEGEGNG

Help: Lori Wetendorf is in need of tin cans for a craft
project for Boy's Camp. If you could save your 15-19 oz.
size. She needs 100 cans by July 1. They will be making
lanterns with them. You can leave them at the church in
the box by the Kitchen and mailboxes. Thank you

Just a heads up: The new carpeting will start to be put in
the week of June 12th - ?. So be prepared to have Church
Services in our picnic area on the 18th of June.

Missionary News
On June 25th: Jim Orr, who is a missionary with Pioneers

will be here speaking at our church service. He and his
wife Carmen are missionaries that our church helps
support. So please mark your calendar to come hear
about what they have been doing in Brazil.

Please see a letter we just received from Jeff & Shelly
Kessler, AWANA missionaries our church helps support. It
will be on the missionary table in the foyer.

families with small children~

We're so glad you're here! Infants and children of all ages are
welcome to stay with you during the service. Or, if you prefer,
we also have childcare available in the Nursery (down the hall,
4th door on the right), as well as Children’s Church (ages 3-K,
during the sermon). You are also welcome to use the Family
Room located at the back of the auditorium if your child needs
a little extra wiggle room. Finally, there are some kids’ activity
bags in the back of the auditorium for use during the service.
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Sermon Notes

Jesus and the Sign of Jonah - Matt. 12:38-42

CMC LEADERSHIP (2023)

PASTOR JOSH NELSON

BOARD of ELDERS BOARD of DEACONS

Mark Grubb Joe Broesder
GClenn Steele Nathan Hunsucker
John Kleinsasser Joe Irvin

Allan Underdal Loren Utterback

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT
Elin Hohman

CHURCH COUNCIL

Pastor, Elders, Deacons

Clerk (Sharon Mellott)

Treasurer (Rebecca Broesder)

Awana Commander (Ryan Wood)

Sunday School Superintendent (Jay Grubb)
Music Ministry Leader (Cynthia Grubb)
Women's Ministry Representative

NOMINATING COMMITTEE for 2024 Elders/Deacons:

Mark Grubb, Nathan Hunsucker, Steve Farrar, Pastor
Josh

Church directories are located on table by the office in the lobby.
To have your name added to the church directory, to update
your contact info, or to request a church mailbox, please email
the church office. You may also write your request on the
enclosed Connection Card.
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Exalting God through knowing,
serving, and sharing Christ.

Josh Nelson, Pastor

June 4, 2023
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